
Updates from
your officers

Todor

Liam

Charlea

Attending meetings on behalf of
students, working to use student

spaces on campus, supporting
the LGBT+ and Allies Group

Organising events and
competitions for students,

organising Winter Wellbeing
Packs and supporting clubs and

societies

Working with academic staff,
sharing your concerns to get
them solved and supporting

Student Voice Reps!

DECEMBER 2022



Take part or
come and see
our students

perform

Current Events



If you need a computer monitor, claim
it FOR FREE by emailing

hisa.perth@uhi.ac.uk

The Big Project



 You can collect items from:
Brahan (next to the Student Hub

on ground floor)
Goodlyburn (near reception)

Webster (near HISA office)
And during the Xmas holidays all

items will move to the ASW



Feel free to pick up anything you
need from these points.






Sports Clubs

Practice
Beginning 27th

January

New Potential
Sports Clubs 



Men's Football

Women's Football



Interested? Get in
Touch!



Societies

Want more info? Email us or pop down to the Webster

Creative Writing ClubArchaeology and History

D&D Society

Sewing Club

Perth Music Club

Perth College Choir

Optometry Society

Society of Student Activities

UHI Arts and Crafts Society

UHI Labour SocietyUHI Gaming Society

UHI Chess Club

HISA at Perth will
close on Monday

19th December and
reopen Wednesday

4th January.



Enjoy the winter
break!


